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My wife and I moved back to Georgia from Las Vegas eighteen months ago to attend to a family 

member who had fallen ill and we did not want to go back to BridgeMill after living there for 

ten years. 

We decided on Lake Arrowhead and could not be happier with the decision. It is a beautiful 

community and a short commute to my job as the General Manager of Applebee’s in Canton. I 

have spent most of the last four decades owning or running restaurants. 

My goal in wanting to get involved is to share some of the knowledge I have gained over time 

and make Lake Arrowhead an even more enjoyable place to live, play, eat and enjoy life. 

Chris Ollila 

 

 


